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RANDOLPH COUNTY ADMINISTRATION DEPARTMENT



           Randolph County Office Building





         725 McDowell Road




           Asheboro, North Carolina 27205

February 1, 2024
Volunteer Fire Departments:
Budget season is already upon us and to aid in your budgeting process, Randolph County has updated the budget packet for the 2024-25 budget to help you determine your budgetary needs.  This is the same budget packet that you used in the prior year.  Included in the packet are both required and optional worksheets.  The worksheets that are required to be completed and turned in are those with the Randolph County seal in the top right corner.  All worksheets without the seal are included as an aid to help in developing your budget and are optional.
You should use your current property valuations as you develop your budgets.  Property tax valuations for your districts are still being developed.  Please use the most recently provided valuations as you develop your budget requests.  Final 2024-25 valuations will be available by the end of April.

The budget packet is available for you to download from Randolph County’s website at:  http://www.randolphcountync.gov/FDBudget.  Please use this link to access the packet.   When you receive this email, you can simply click on the link and you will be taken directly to the budget packet on the County website.  If I do not have your current email address, you can send me an email and I will reply with the link.
You may fill out the information either manually or electronically.  Detailed instructions have been included for both methods.  Please read and follow these instructions to make the process easier.  If you do not have internet access to download the packet, please let me know and I’ll be glad to print a copy and mail it to you.  
Please complete all required information and return to Randolph County by April 30, 2024.  Also, please remember that each department is required to turn in an audit report from a Certified Public Accountant.
If you need help developing your budget or have questions about the budget worksheets, please feel free to give me or Pam Needham a call.  We will be more than happy to help answer your questions.  
Respectfully,

Will Massie
Will Massie, CPA

Assistant County Manager / Finance Officer
Email:  William.Massie@randolphcountync.gov  
or      Pam.Needham@randolphcountync.gov
Phone:  336-318-6310




or      336-318-6613
